
Please join us for an evening celebrating the South of France, where we will 
explore holiday traditions of Provence, and of course taste some of the 
delicious wines of the region.  Once again, Carolyn and Ken Thompson, our 
neighbors and owners of Your Key to Burgundy, will guide us along our holiday 
“journey.”  This is a not-to-be-missed event, full of food, fun, prizes, and (of 
course!) the fruit of the vine. Meet neighbors, and in the process help our 
neighborhood to raise money for our Christmas Eve 2018 luminarias! 

Contact Phyllis Taylor at sehna.membership@gmail.com for reservations.
Make checks payable to SEHNA.  Mail to:

SEHNA, PO Box 8711, Albuquerque, NM 87198

Limited to 50 guests, so reserve your space today!

The Southeast Heights Neighborhood 
Association Presents:

Christmas in 
Provence

A Celebration of the  
“Fêtes de Fin d’Année” –

end of the year holidays –
in Southern France

Date:  Thursday, December 13, 2018     Time:  6:30 to 8:30 p.m.
Location: 1007 Idlewilde Lane                Donation for Luminarias: $50 per person


